
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings from the Indian Institute of Forest Management! 

We are pleased to inform you that an International conference on “Multi-Disciplinary 

Approach towards Sustainable Development: Role of Academicians, Corporate, Civil Societies 

and Citizens” is being organized at IIFM, Bhopal on 21st and 22nd   February, 2019. 

 IIFM is an Autonomous Institute under the Ministry of Environment, Forest & Climate Change, 

Government of India. The institute plays crucial role in knowledge generation and 

dissemination for sustainable development. With the worldwide recognition for achieving triple 

bottom line (Profit, People and Planet) and emphasis towards achieving Sustainable 

Development Goals, it is required that people from academics, corporate, civil society, 

individual should come forward to discuss the strategic ideas for economic 

development without any negative impact on climate, that bring prosperity for all, and remove 

 poverty, hunger etc. 

 IIFM cordially invites professionals from the Corporate, Academia/ Policy maker’s/ Research 

scholars/ Civil society to present their conceptual/ research paper/ practice paper/ cases on this 

globally important topic. All the abstracts of the registered authors will be published in the 

 conference proceedings and full papers will be considered for publication in edited book.

Last date for submission of abstract is 2nd November, 2018. Kindly send it at 

conference@iifm.ac.in, dharmendrah@iifm.ac.in. For more details, brochure is attached with 

the mail. It can also be downloaded from  http://iifm.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/iifm-ars2019.pdf

  Block your dates to spend time in the beautiful city and be a part of the great movement. 

  With regards

 Jayashree Dubey, Faculty (Marketing Management)

 Conference Convener

 Ph. 0755-2773799, 2775703 (ext. 314, 427)

 


